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On behalf of all of the Charlestown Team, thank you for all your support over 
the school year.  Your children continue to inspire us every day and we look 

forward to continuing their journey in September. 

I must take the opportunity to thank the incredible Charlestown Team who 
work tirelessly to deliver lessons, support learning, give first aid, feed them, 
keep the building safe and clean, answer your calls, order and pay for our 

things and those who support the children to keep them safe. 

Thank you also to our Governing Body for their continued support this year.   

Finally, to our fabulous Year 6 children who leave us to start the next part of 
their journey; thank you for being you and inspiring our children by being 

amazing role models. We all wish you luck for your future.  

Enjoy your summer break with your loved ones, stay safe and we will see you 
in September.  

Sharon Peters 
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